





Dear Friends, Colleagues and Industry Partners

As you are aware, Covid-19 is still much evolving in Asian countries - some are slowly seeing some resolution in cases, whilst others are right in the midst, and some Asian countries have yet to hit their peak over the next few months.

After much deliberation and taking into consideration its global impact on our lives and economy and with consideration for your health, safety and travel restrictions, the council and the Osaka working Committee have decided to postpone the 7th Asia Cornea Society Biennial Meeting to 28 – 29 April 2021. Meeting will be held at the same venue, Osaka International Convention Centre, Osaka, Japan. Incidentally we have decided to retain the name ACS 2020 to follow the Olympics nomenclature.

We hope this announcement will provide ample time to arrange and manage air travel and hotel reservations. We seek your patience as we address questions and provide additional information to all who have been impacted by this postponement.

Please feel free to contact our secretariat team at <u>acs2020@congre.co.jp</u> or <u>claudine@asiacorneasociety.org</u>.

Meanwhile, please keep safe and we look forward to seeing you in April 2021!

Warmest regards

Prof Donald Tan President Asia Cornea Society